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New European Commission 2024 - 2029: team of candidates 
presented to European Parliament 

 

EU Commission President Ursula von der Leyen has introduced and proposed her future 
Commission team to the European Parliament on 17 September 2024.  

All the proposed members of the new Commission must undergo scrutiny by the European 
Parliament (hearing in the responsible EP Committee), and then be subject to a vote on their 
suitability by Parliament. Note: In the past, several individual proposed candidates have been 
rejected by Parliament and then been replaced by another candidate from the same country. 
Following approval of the proposed team by Parliament, it is formally appointed following a 
QMV vote by the European Council. 

EWA NEWS presents you the candidates as well as links to their outlines biographies and the mission 

letters they have received by Commission President Ursula von der Leyen. 


